
FOLLOW ME 
Rejected 
John 7:1-13 

 

 
I. Following Jesus can bring rejection from those closest to you. (vv.1-5) 
 
 
II. Following Jesus calls us to reject fleshly agendas. (vv. 6, 8-10) 

1 Peter 3:1 
…you wives, be submissive to your own husbands so that even if any of them are 
disobedient to the word, they may be won without a word by the  behavior of their 
wives. 

 
 

III. Following Jesus brings the rejection of the world. (vv. 7, 11-13) 
1 Peter 2:7-8 
This precious value, then, is for you who believe, but for those who disbelieve, “The 
stone which the builders rejected, this became the very corner stone,” and, “A stone of 
stumbling and a rock of offense”; for they stumble because they are disobedient to the 
word, and to this doom they were also appointed.  

 
John 15:18-19 
If the world hates you, you know that it has hated Me before it hated you. If you were of 
the world, the world would love its own; but because you are not of the world, but I 
chose you out of the world, because of this the world hates you. Beloved, do not be 
surprised at the fiery ordeal among you, which comes upon you for your testing, as 
though some strange thing were happening to you; 

 
1 Peter 4:12-16 
But to the degree that you share the sufferings of Christ, keep on rejoicing, so that also 
at the revelation of His glory you may rejoice with exultation. If you are reviled for the 
name of Christ, you are blessed, because the Spirit of glory and of God rests on you. 
Make sure that none of you suffers as a murderer, or thief, or evildoer, or troublesome 
meddler; But if anyone suffers as a Christian, he is not to be ashamed, but is to glorify 
God in this name.  
 
 
 
 
 



Philippians 3:7-10 
But whatever things were gain to me, those things I have counted as loss for the sake of 
Christ. More than that, I count all things to be loss in view of the surpassing value of 
knowing Christ Jesus my Lord, for whom I suffered the loss of all things, and count them 
but rubbish so that I may gain Christ, and may be found in Him… 
…that I may know Him and the power of His resurrection and the fellowship of His 
sufferings, being conformed to His death 
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